
Metro Traffic Services Ltd 

Unit N6, Lympne Ind Est 

Hythe, Kent 

CT21 4LR 

Advance Warning 

Road Closure – Church Street, Slough SL1 

Please be advised that to carry out mobile crane works 

located in Church Street, Slough SL1. 

Church Street will be closed to all vehicles from Herschel 

Street through to Osbourne Street. 

These works will commence from 7 am on Saturday 26th 

August 2023 and remain in place until the following day 

until works completed. 

Northbound vehicles will be diverted via Osbourne Street, 

Hencroft Street N and Herschel Street. Southbound vehicles 

will be diverted via Herschel Road, Windsor Road, Albert 

Street and Church Street. 

It will be necessary to close the east side footpath with 

pedestrians being diverted via the opposite footpath. 

Pedestrian & Residential access will be maintained were 

possible. 

Should it be necessary to make contact regarding the above 

please call Metro Traffic Services Ltd 01303 265700. 
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